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Notice to Parents of Nursery Age 
Children 

 
Children start full time school in the September of the 
school year in which the child turns five. Parents can 
choose to place their child in a school nursery if a place is 
available.  

 
Please Note: A place in a school nursery does not 
guarantee a place in the school. 

 
If you would like your child to attend a school nursery, you 
must consider the fact that your child may not be offered a 
place in the school. (Even if you have older children already 
attending the school.) 
 
Applications for school places are made to the Local 
Authority in which your home address is. Applications are 
sent out in the November of the school year the child turns 
four. 
 
If your child attends a school nursery you will be sent an 
application pack at the relevant time. If not you must 
register your child’s details with Middlesbrough Admissions 
Team. Tel 01642  201890 


